
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to Class 5 new starters! This term 

we will be looking at different emotions, 

linking how we might be feeling to the Inside 

out characters. 

 

 

This Half Term Happy Birthday 

to… 

Pippa 

 

Dates to remember: 

Parent reading session – 17 January at 2.45pm. 

Nursery not included as to get new children 

settled. 

LGBT+ Educate and Celebrate Family Assembly- 7 

February at 2.40pm 

Celebration’s Assembly and break up for Half 

Term –14 February at 2.30pm 

 

 

Can you make sure that there are plenty 

of spare items of clothing provided in 

case of accidents or wet clothes due to 

wet weather throughout your child’s 

session. Please can any spare clothes 

from school be returned asap, as most of 

our spare clothing is now currently on 

loan to pupils.   

Celebration’s Assembly will take 

place in the school hall on Friday 

14th February at 2.30pm. All are 

welcome to attend.  

 

Primary admissions 2020/2011 

Can I remind any parents with children due to 

start school in September 2020, that the closing 

date for applications is Wednesday 15th January 

2020. Children born between 1st September 2015 

and 31st August 2016 will be eligible to start  in 

reception year. 


